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www.herneviewschool.co.uk 

 

Tel: 01460 52686   email: office@herneviewschool.co.uk 

 

Newsletter number 26  Thursday 28th March 2024 

 

Happy Easter 

Wishing all of our families a very happy Easter holiday and we look forward to seeing 

you when the new Summer term starts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day Competitions 

A huge thank you to all the families that took part in the EYFS/KS1 Book Character 

competition. We have chosen the winning entries and they are now on display in the 

hall and library. Every child who took part will receive a Dojo point.  

 

In KS2, the book cover competition was equally as popular and the winning entries 

there were shared in assembly last week. Very well done to all who entered. 
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Netball 

 
Herne View recently hosted two tournaments developing netball skills across the CISP. 

Organised by Rob Treacher, Herne View welcomed other CISP schools to the event both this 

week (Yr3 and 4) and last (Yr5 and 6.)  We were lucky enough to have Wadham students 

come across to umpire and the Yr3 and 4 children each had a Herne View Yr5 Sports Leader 

to aid them in all coaching and substitution decisions! 

Special thanks to Mr Treacher and to Wadham for their support and organisation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Skills builder 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Goodbye to staff 

 

This term we are saying goodbye to Mrs Budd, Miss Carver and Miss Roy and I’m sure 

you join with us in thanking them for their time at Herne View and wishing them well 

in the future. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions to help children talk about their learning 

 

Our next two questions to encourage children to talk about their day: 

 

If a new child was thinking about coming to your school, what would you say to 

them? 

What’s the hardest rule to follow at school? 

  

 
 

 

Car Park at Ditton Street 

 

Please can we remind families that parking at the front of Ditton St is only for those 

who require disabled parking and for registered school transport as we need to 

ensure these vehicles can access and park at the beginning and end of the school 

day for the safety of the pupils. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

 

School re-opens on Monday 15th April 2024 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Ilminster Lion’s Award 
 

Congratulations to our Lion’s Award recipients 

 

Dove   Edith B     

Pippin   Abbie D 

Sandew    Freya W-N 

  

Golden  Rory H      

Puffin  Emily W 

Camelot  Hayley H  

Hook   Charlie W 

Dunkerton  Florence L 

 

Morgan  Martha R 

Ashton  Betsy P  

Coopers  Lucian-Rae Mc 

Gatcombe  Jackson Y 

 

Russet   Phoebe G 

Bartletts  Harriet A    

Stembridge  Oscar B 

Clarinette  Morgan C 

Langworthy  Hannah K 

   

Trophies and certificates will be presented on Thursday 18th April at 9.30am for 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 and Friday 19th April at 9.30am for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

 

Families of the recipients are welcome to attend via Zoom and a link will be sent out 

to the contact emails we have for our pupils. We encourage all family members to 

stay until the end of the celebration if possible.  

 

Please note if joining via Zoom no recordings or screen shots should be taken of the 

sessions for safeguarding and we ask you to remain on mute. Please also be aware 

of your screen name and we ask that this is changed to your child’s name. If we 

cannot see your child’s name and your camera on we may have to remove you 

from the session. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 Apple Orchard Pre-School  

 

www.herneviewschool.co.uk 

 

 Email: preschool@herneviewschool.co.uk 

 

Tel: 01460 52686  Press 4 for Preschool – 

Press 1 for Ditton Street, press 2 for Silver Street. 

 

   Thursday 28 March 2024 

 

 

We would like to wish all our families a very Happy 

Easter and hope you have a lovely break over the 

Easter Holiday.  The children have had lots of fun with 

Easter activities including Easter Nests and Easter 

Biscuits.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-School and Illnesses 

 

Important Reminder: If your child is feeling generally unwell with a cold, sore throat 

etc. please think carefully about whether they are well enough to fully enjoy playing 

in our busy and active preschool. Administering Calpol to a poorly child only masks 

symptoms for a short period of time and they are likely to pass on their illness to 

others. Children need time to rest when they are unwell, so please do not bring them 

back too soon. Children need to be kept at home for 48 hours after the last 

incidence of vomiting or diarrhoea. Thank you for your support with this. 
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2 year old funding 

 

Starting from April 2024, eligible working parents of 2-year-olds will be able to access 

15 hours free childcare. If you qualify you will need to visit 

www.childcarechoices.gov.uk to apply. If you are entitled you will be given a code. 

Please speak to Helen at the pre-school as a consent form for your details will need 

to be completed.  

 

 

  

 

Healthy Eating 

 

Apple Orchard Pre-School promote healthy eating.  The website link below shows 

useful guidelines to portion sizes. https://www.nutrition.org.uk/life-stages/toddlers-

and-pre-school/feedingyour-toddler-pre-school-child/  

 

 

 

 

Important dates 

We return Monday 15 April 2024   

 

 

 

Apple Orchard Pre-School contact 

The email for both Silver Street and Ditton Street pre-schools is 

preschool@herneviewschool.co.uk.  

 

If your child is absent from pre-school, please ring the Pre-School on 
Tel: 01460 52686  Press 4 for Preschool –Press 1 for Ditton Street, press 2 for Silver Street. 
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